



Official Resolution Presented by

City Councilor At-Large Erin J. Murphy

WHEREAS, Police Week began in 1962, when President John F. Kennedy signed a proclamation designating May 15th as Peace Officers Memorial Day and the week in which it falls as National Police Week. This week offers honor and remembrance as we pay homage to those who gave their lives in the line of duty; *and*

WHEREAS, The Boston Police Department has been acknowledged on a national level for their exemplary community policing efforts. The department's commitment to building strong relationships with the community and prioritizing collaboration and trust has not gone unnoticed. This is a testament to the dedication and hard work of the Boston police officers in fostering a safe and inclusive environment for all residents; *and*

WHEREAS, As we honor and remember our law enforcement officers this week, let us also recognize the sacrifices the brave men and women of the Boston Police Department make on our behalf every day; **NOW, THEREFORE BE IT**

RESOLVED: That the Boston City Council recognizes May 12th - 18th as National Police Week in the City of Boston and we thank the members of the Boston Police Patrolmen's Association for their commitment to the safety of all the residents of the City of Boston.

	Ву:
President of the City Council	
	Attest:
Clerk of the City Council	
	Offered by:
	Date: